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P R E S S   R E L E A S E 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: FOR RELEASE ON: 
 
Steve Dutra          IMMEDIATE 
  

 
 

SKATE PARK CLOSURE 
 
On Monday August 7, 2006 the parks maintenance staff discovered a large 

amount of graffiti at our skate park. Due to the location and extent of the graffiti the 
skate park will be closed for use. The Parks Division will address the issues as 
promptly as possible. 

The Parks Division is committed to a graffiti free and safe facility. The graffiti 
and vandalism that we have experienced at the skate park is very unfortunate. These 
issues continue to tax our limited resources. For the benefit of everyone that would 
like to enjoy the facility and those of us that have to maintain the facility, we 
respectively request that the graffiti and vandalism stop. 

If you have any suggestions on how to address these unfortunate issues feel 
free to contact the Park Superintendent.  


